
Attention City of Boston  
School Teachers and Students 

 
 
Continuing the tradition, all non-winning posters 
entered into the MWRA’s School Contest will be 
forwarded to the Boston Water & Sewer Commission 
(BWSC) for a “2nd Chance Contest”. 
 
BWSC will issue certificates to all participating Boston 
school children.  They will also select posters to be 
displayed in their lobby at 980 Harrison Ave., Boston, 
MA during National Drinking Water Week in May, 
2011. 
 
If you have questions about the “2nd Chance Contest”, 
please contact Jeanne Richardson at 
richardsonje@bwsc.org.  


